
Steven Clift’s Resources for Democracy, 

Participation, and Engagement Online 

 

Steven Clift’s Resources 
Online places hosted by Steven 
Clift or E-Democracy.org 
 
StevenClift.com – Dozens of 
articles, presentations, and videos 
 
@Democracy – 
twitter.com/democracy – Steven 
Clift on Twitter 
 
E-Democracy.org 
Blog.E-Democracy.org – Local 
online communities for 
participation, world’s first 
election information website in 
1994 
 
Digital Inclusion Network -  
e-democracy.org/di – Int’l digital 
divide online community 
 
CityCamp Exchange -  
e-democracy.org/citycamp – 
Local gov 2.0, transparency, 
unconferences  
 
Inclusive Social Media –  
e-democracy.org/inclusion  - 
Special outreach for 
neighbourhood participation 
online including East African 
community in Minneapolis 
 
Democracies Online – dowire.org 
– Int’l e-democracy news and 
700+ person online exchange 

Great Websites 
Excellent global resources 
 

Politics and Advocacy 
politicsonline.com 
meta-activism.org 
epolitics.com 
advocacyonline.net/resources 
personaldemocracyforum.com 
 

Online Engagement 
participatedb.com 
e-democracy.org/guide 
fullcirc.com/resources 
pep-net.eu 
 

Open Government 
whitehouse.gov/open 
facebook.com/government 
transparency.globalvoicesonline.org  
govloop.com 
epractice.eu 
headstar.com/egb 
 

Technology 
sunlightlabs.com 
mysociety.org     
openplans.org 
techsoup.org 
crowdmap.com 
wordpress.org 
drupal.org 
plone.org  

 
Mobile 
mobileactive.org 
apps4africa.org 

Buzz Words 
Keywords of note 

 

 open government 

 government 2.0 

 transparency 

 open data 

 e-government 

 e-democracy 

 e-participation 

 social media 

 online engagement 

 Twitter #hashtags 
 
- - - - - 

 
Twitter Hashtags to Search 

#opengov 
#gov20 
#edem 
#ict4d 
#nptech 
#hyperlocal 
#opendata 
 

ICT4D 
ict4dblog.wordpress.com 
zunia.org 
kabissa.org 

 

About Steven Clift 

Steven Clift is the Founder and Executive Director of E-Democracy.org. An Ashoka Fellow, he is a recognized as a 

social entrepreneur. He coined the term “e-democracy” in 1994, or using current buzzwords … he works with the use 

of social media for citizen engagement, public participation, transparency, Government 2.0 and related topics. He 

has spoken across nearly 30 countries and lives in Minneapolis, Minnesota, USA with his two small children and wife. 


